
I am the Mother of two intellectually disabled children. The boys have a 
condition called pyridoxine dependant convulsions. This condition is 
extremely rare. In the event of my boys becoming unwell they require extra 
pyridoxine which is administered intramuscularly at the Colac Hospital. In 
the event the boys dont receive the medication it could mean significant 
brain damage .No one can anticipate when the boys will become ill. It may be 
11pm at night.... I am very concerned about this situation arising. As decent 
human beings you must see common sense must prevail here and the emergency 
after hours care department must be open all hours. Thank you for listening.
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